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FINE ARTS ACADEMY OF INDIA, LUBBOCK

August 21, 2006

Dear

The Fine Arts Academy of India, Lubbock (FAAI) is pleased to present classical dance styles of 
India in “ Ekaantha Seetha …..A Lonely Furrow”, a dance drama production by the Cleveland 
Cultural Alliance (CCA). This program is made possible in part through a grant from the City of 
Lubbock, as recommended by Civic Lubbock, Inc. The FAAI has committed to donate all 
proceeds from the performance to the Louis Hopkins Underwood Center for the Arts. 

The mission of the FAAI is to expose, educate and entertain the West Texas Community about 
the rich and vibrant cultural heritage of India by presenting high quality classical music and 
dance programs by well known artists from India. This will be the fifteenth program presented by 
FAAI in Lubbock since inception in 2001. We will be working with community and ethnic groups 
to promote the event to a wide area of West Texas. The presenting artists are of a high caliber. 
The choreographers are distinguished scholars with extensive prior expertise presenting to 
audiences less familiar with classical arts of India. CCA has produced memorable dance 
dramas, two of which were presented in Lubbock to high audience acclaim, “the Living Tree” in 
2001 and “Silappadhikaram” in 2004. One of the CCA productions choreographed by the same 
artists was chosen for a Ford Foundation grant to tour several cities of India in 1998. FAAI, a 
fully volunteer organization, has been diligent in working with various groups to maintain high 
quality while being fiscally responsible.

We sincerely hope that you will join us in this delightful venture by becoming a sponsor. 
Enclosed please find a description of various sponsorship levels and associated benefits. 
Please join hands with FAAI to showcase Lubbock’s cultural diversity and at the same time 
invest in its arts. Thank you. 

Sincerely,


